## BERRYHILL REALTY NEWSLETTER



December 2018





C3 It's been another great year! We can't thank you enough for entrusting us with your investment property. We take pride in the work that we do and in nurturing the relationships that we have built with you. Thank you for your support as we continue this journey with you. Here's to another great year! Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from Berryhill Realty Co.!

## Coming up:

Our office will close at noon on Monday, December 24, 2018 and will be closed on Tuesday, December 25, 2018 in observance of the Christmas holiday. We will also be closed on Tuesday, January 1, 2019 in observance of New Year's.

December owner statements will be available to view around the 26th of the month!



If you know someone looking for property management services, send them our way! They can visit our website's <u>property management page</u> for more information or contact us directly at <u>info@berryhillrealty.net</u> or (704)333-0723

Berryhill Realty

